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                 Thousands raised by crematorium                                   

 

 
From left:-, Emily East, Community & Events Fundraiser, Teresa Kearney, Superintendent/Registrar, South West 
Middlesex Crematorium Board and Susan Hanscombe. 
 

On Monday 11th April, 2016, Teresa Kearney, Superintendent/Registrar, South West Middlesex 
Crematorium Board, once again presented a cheque for £4,445.00 to The Princess Alice Hospice.  
The crematorium have supported the hospice since 2011, and this year has donated the cheque in 
memory of Stanley Maurice Hanscombe who died in December, 2015.  Stanley’s wife Susan was 
present at the presentation and said “I am thrilled that Stanley has been honoured by this donation 
as the hospice and staff provided tremendous support to my family and myself during Stanley’s last 
days”.   

The monies donated by The South West Middlesex Crematorium Board are a direct result of the 
metal recycling scheme run in association with the Institute of Cemetery and Crematorium 
Management (ICCM), aimed at making donations to healthcare charities throughout the UK.  	
  
 	
  
Recycling only takes place with the written consent of each bereaved family as their needs are 
paramount to all the organisations involved.   	
  

Teresa Kearney said “The Crematorium is delighted to continue supporting The Princess Alice 
Hospice, through the ICCM recycling scheme, which offers a great deal of support to death related 
charities throughout the country”. 	
  

 	
   	
  
 	
  
 	
    	
  


